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From the Principal, Mr. Randall…. 
The Homecoming parade 

begins at 5:30p.m. 
today at the old Bus 

Garage on 48th 
St/136th Ave and goes 

to the High School.
Football game begins at 

7:00p.m.  Let’s go 
Hawkeyes!!!!

REMINDER:
No School next week 
Thursday 10/20 or 

Friday 10/21.

What an outstanding start to 

October! We had an awesome week 

full of fun dress up days and school 

spirit! Thank you again to everyone 

who donated and helped out at the 

Hawk Walk a couple weeks ago! We 

are excited to welcome parents into 

our building for Parent Teacher 

Conferences next week. We are 

hosting a book fair this fall. Check 

out page #8 for more information. 

Reminder that we are running a 

soup can drive. More information on 

page #3.   
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Our next PTO meeting will be held on Monday, Oct. 17 @ 
7:00p.m.  Everyone is welcome to attend.

PTO BOARD

President - Angie Kidwell

Vice Presidents - Courtney Dykstra & Nick Oldebekking

Secretary  - Marisa Halford

Treasurers - April Brott & Jen Cook
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Parent Teacher Conferences
Parent Teacher Conferences will be held next week.  If you would like to connect with one of our

 “Specials” teachers, they will be available on the following dates/times or please email them at:

MUSIC - Becca Weller  bweller@hamiltonschools.us   **Please email to schedule a conference**  

ART - Tiffani Eden  teden@hamiltonschools.us   **Please email to schedule a conference**  

PHYSICAL EDUCATION - Eric Petroelje eretroel@hamiltonschools.us  ** Please email to schedule a conference **

STEM - Andy Losik  - Monday, 10/17 from 4:30-8:00p.m.   alosik@hamiltonschools.us    

mailto:bweller@hamiltonschools.us
mailto:teden@hamiltonschools.us
mailto:eretroel@hamiltonschools.us
mailto:alosik@hamiltonschools.us
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PTO Sponsored Apparel Sale
We have partnered with The Homestead Tee, a local business, to set up 
an online shop for Hawkeye and Bentheim apparel.  If you would like to 
order something, you can simply click the link below:

Bentheim Apparel Link
Place your order and it will be shipped to you (additional charge) or you 
can pick it up.  Easy as that!  In return, The Homestead Tee will be 
donating 10% of all sales back to Bentheim PTO.  Check it out and 
happy shopping!

Thanks for your support!

Bentheim PTO

https://www.thehomesteadt.com/teams/bentheim-elementary-pto


SLIDESMANIA.COM

SPIRIT WEEK

PIC #2

PAJAMA 

DAY
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We are so excited about our Fall Book Fair.   It will be held in the Library on Oct. 17-19 from 

4:00-7:00p.m.

Our Scholastic Book Fair brings us a wide variety of books that our students really want to read, 

this ensures that there will be something for everyone! Children are more likely to read 

books they personally choose.  Please make plans to visit our Book Fair and grow your child’s 

love for reading.  Here is a link to go to the Book Fair online:

Scholastic Book Fair

Scholastic provides us with the opportunity to receive up to 55% in scholastic dollars profit and 

these dollars are used to buy new books for our library.

YOU ARE 

INVITED!!

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/bentheimelementaryschool
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THANK YOU!! 
Do you have any questions?
jrandall@hamiltonschools.us

cschippe@hamiltonschools.us

mailto:jrandall@hamiltonschools.us

